
Dear TIPP 2014 Organizers,

my student László Oláh plans to participate the TIPP 2014 conference, with an 
accepted  poster  presentation.  I  am  writing  this  letter  to  support  his  application  for 
financial support, namely waiving the registration fee for him.

I have followed the work of László Oláh since January 2010 as a supervisor at Eötvös 
Loránd University, Budapest, within the REGARD research group. The main field of our 
interest is to design gaseous particle detectors for high energy physics experiments as 
well as applied physics instrumentations. 

László  joined  our  research  team as  a  BSc student  in  physics.  He was  involved  in  a 
starting project at our group where he was participating in the design phases of detector 
units as well as electronics. During our project László has shown a great deal of talent 
and initiative, and became key contributor to some of our publications. He now continues 
PhD studies within our group.

I strongly support him to be selected for financial support, which is otherwise not ensured 
neither from our own research budget nor the University allocations. However I firmly 
believe that the scientific community will profit from his actual participation, giving a 
young  researcher  visibility  and  chance  to  pursue  discussions  at  one  of  the  most 
prestigeous events of his research field.

With my best regards,

                         Dezső Varga 
 REGARD group leader, Wigner RCP of the HAS

Budapest, 31. March 2014.  

varga.dezso@wigner.mta.hu
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